
Geneva Dugger 

March 23, 1936 – April 16, 2024 

Geneva (Nall) Dugger was born at Ft. Lynn, AR, on March 23, 1936, and passed away on 

April 16, 2024.  She grew up in Texarkana. AR.  Following high school graduation, she 

began working for the State National Bank in Texarkana until 1959 when she and Cecil 

Dugger were married.  They moved to Mineral Wells, TX, where Cecil taught at the high 

school.  In 1960, they moved to Mt. Pleasant, TX, so Geneva could care for her mother.  

A year later, they moved to Lawton, OK, when Cecil worked as an instructor of 

electronics and also served as head of the Technology Department at Cameron Junior 

College.  During this time, Geneva earned an associate degree and then commuted to 

Chickasha, OK, where she received a bachelor’s degree at the Oklahoma College for 

Women.  In 1965, Cecil accepted a position at Oklahoma State University; and Geneva 

was a substitute teacher at Stillwater High School.  In 1968, Geneva and Cecil joined four 

other families and moved to Thailand for two years.  It was during this time that they 

adopted their daughter, Teresa.  In 1970, after their return to Stillwater, Geneva worked 

for Payne County Youth Services, in 1976, they adopted their son, Jacob.  In 1984, Cecil 

accepted a one-year position in Jamacia, West Indies.  Upon their return to Stillwater, 

Geneva worked at Stillwater Junior High School as the financial secretary, a position she 

held for ten years.  She retired in 1996 after which she volunteered in the gift shop at 

Stillwater Medical Center.  Geneva is survived by her husband (Cecil) of 65 years, their 

children, Jacob (Ann) and daughter Teresa (Eric Swanbeck, and four grandchildren. 

 

 

 


